
To: Mountain Regional Water Administrative Control Board Members
From: Brian Davenport
Date: December 2024
Re: Operations Department Update

*****
OVERVIEW OF PAST MONTH

1. We had 3 leak repairs this past month. One was on a lateral in Silver Springs. We
repaired the lateral. Another was in Promontory. We replaced the lateral and installed a
new meter pit. We had a main line hit by a contractor in Summit Park. We repaired it
and forwarded a bill to the contractor.

2. The Lost Canyon crew pulled some pumps for debris removal. (See pic)

3. Old Ranch improvements continue. Pipe getting fabricated for the tank tie in.

4. Treatment plant ceiling repairs have started. The contractor is doing a great job.(see
pic)

5. Evaluations in progress. Should be done next week.

FOCUS FOR NEXT MONTH:

1. Pump house maintenance and housekeeping.

2. Lost Canyon pump debris removal.

3. Well facility maintenance.

4. Plant ceiling repairs.




